
From: Peterman, Carla J.
Sent: 5/28/2014 2:38:01 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Automatic reply: Pacific Gas and Electric Company News Release: PG&E

INVESTS IN INFRASTRUCTURE TO SAFELY AND RELIABLY SUPPORT 
SUMMER ELECTRIC DEMAND

I will be out of the office Friday, May 23rd through Sunday June 1st. I will be checking email periodically. If 
you need immediate assistance please contact office staff Scott Mosbaugh (scott.mosbaugh@cpuc.ca.gov, 415­
703-1407) or advisor Melicia Charles (melicia.charles@epuc.ca.gov).
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